
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Your child will be visiting the library with their class very soon.  
Joining the library opens up a wide range of opportunities, information, knowledge and 
enjoyment including; 
 

 Borrowing a wide range of books and audiobooks for homework and for reading for 
pleasure, 

 Borrowing eBooks, eAudiobooks and eMagazines through our online resources,  

 Using the library computers (People’s Network) which are internet accessible to get 
information either for homework or leisure activities. Please note that filtering 
software is in place. 

 

If you would like your child to become a member of the library we need an adult to act as 
guarantor for any library member aged 17 and under.  

To join your child to the library, please visit the library with a form of ID that shows your 
name and address e.g. a driving licence, utility bill or bank statement, to open a library 
account for your child.  

Alternatively, you can join your child online via our catalogue: https://bit.ly/LLJoinOnline 
and your child will receive a temporary library membership and have instant access to our 
online collections of eBooks, eAudiobooks and magazines. Once you have joined your 
child online you can bring the temporary library card number and a form of ID with name 
and address into the library and we can very quickly convert your child’s membership into 
a full membership with their own library card ready to borrow books on their class visit. 

 

Market Rasen Library Opening hours: 

Tuesday 10am-5pm 

Wednesday 10am-5pm 

Friday 10am-6pm 

Saturday 10am-1pm 

 

Your information will be for library use only and kept secure under the terms of the Data 
Protection Act. 

We look forward to helping you and your child discover all your local library can offer. 

Thank you 

Market Rasen Library 

https://bit.ly/LLJoinOnline

